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19th September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

As part of our Harvest festival we would to support Eastleigh Basics Bank again this year which provides emergency 
food and toiletries to individuals and families in need. The bank aims to make appropriate resources available to the 
maximum number of people at their greatest point of need.  

We would like to invite families to make a donation. These are some of the items urgently needed: 

 Tinned meat meals (chili, minced beef, curry, bolognese sauce, chicken, hot dogs, ravioli etc) 

 Tinned cold meats (ham, corned beef, Spam etc) 

 Instant meals (Pot Noodles, Pasta sauces etc) 

 Tinned fish (tuna, sardines, mackerel etc) 

 Tinned vegetables 

 Tinned potatoes 

 Tinned spaghetti 

 Long grain rice (traditional and microwave)  

 Tinned fruit (peaches, fruit salad, grapefruit etc) 

 Long life milk 

 Desserts (rice pudding, custard, Angel Delight, sponge puddings, jelly etc) 

 Spreads (jam, marmalade, peanut butter, honey etc) 

 Sugar 

 Porridge 

 Coffee 

 Biscuits 

 Squash 

 Shampoo 

 Deodorant 

 Toothpaste 

 Toothbrushes 

 Washing up liquid 

Whilst Basics Bank are always grateful for any food donated, they have plenty of stock of some products, specifically: 
baked beans, pasta, cereal, soup, kidney beans, tinned tomatoes and tea.   

Please can your child bring in their donations to school and give them to their Teacher from Wednesday 21 st 
September until Friday 30thSeptember. 

Thank you for supporting such a wonderful cause! 

Best wishes,  

Zoe Loosemore 

Headteacher 
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